

religionsinschool . <religionsinschool@gmail.com>

Attention Principal - Important information regarding the SRE enrolment process for 2019

FIRIS Communications <religionsinschool@gmail.com>

24 July 2018 at 09:02

To: beresfdrd-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au, darcyroad-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au, girraween-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au, girraween-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au, greystanes-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au, greystanes-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au, holroyd-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au, northmead-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au, northmead-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au, palmave-s.school@det.nsw.edu.au, pendlehill-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au, pendlehill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au, redbanks.school@det.nsw.edu.au, ringrose-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au, thehills-s.school@det.nsw.edu.au, toongabestp.school@det.nsw.edu.au, toongabbie-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au, toongabwst-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au, wentwthvilp.school@det.nsw.edu.au, widemere-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Dear Principal

Please see the attached documentation regarding the enrolment process for Special Religious Education.

Please also note that Fairness in Religions in School (FIRIS) will be sending a copy of the attached information to all P&C Associations in NSW.

A copy of the documentation will also be made available on our website: http://religionsinschool.com/

with regards Dr Darrin Morgan

on behalf of FIRIS

